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Lunar New Year Blessings

“‘Happy New Year”! 41 Tzu Chi NZ family members joined the 2022 New Year Blessing
event. Everyone bowed to the Buddha sincerely, wished each other well and health in the
coming year, and wished that the pandemic will be over soon. After the ceremony,
everyone shared the food that each of them prepared for the event under the tree in the
vegetable garden.

1 February 2022 in the afternoon Tzu Chi NZ 27 members gathered at Jing Si Hall to wish
Master Cheng Yen a Happy New Year virtually.

“‘Happy New Year Master "Dear beloved Master, we say what you said, and do what you
did. We are the small worker ants, we are the little stars of Tzu Chi that lit the way. Dear
Master, we love you!

After the ceremony, each member was given a Wisdom Blessing Red Packet from the
Master, a 55th-anniversary commemorative badge and Jing Si multi-grain flour.




